June 23, 2011

To: Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology, Laboratory Division
7435 Oakland Mills Rd
Columbia MD 21046-1609

Reference: Signature Authorization for FCC Certifications

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to allow Roger Midgley of Control4 Inc., the authorization
to sign any documents for FCC Certifications.

The following two individuals should be removed from having signing authority: Ajit
Sampalli and Chris Harris

ank you,

mes Russell
Director of Engineering, Hardware
Control4 Inc.
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